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Mfuleni Project 
 
Thirteen women volunteers from the Department of Local Government and Housing were invited by 
main partners: the Union of Jewish Women and Habitat for Humanity to participate in building a house 
for a single mother in celebration of Women’s Week, 11th-15th August 2008. Other stakeholders 
included the South African Women in Dialogue, Department of the Premier, Associated Magazines, 
Power Construction and the Seapoint Rotary Club. 

 

 
The group of woman volunteers from the Department of Local Government and 
Housing gearing up to build the home for a single mother in Mfuleni. 
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Volunteers hard at work. 
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Volunteers hard at work. 

 
 

 
Beneficiary Nolizwe Ntibane and her mother Nokiliva assisting at the construction site of 
their new home. 
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Second Beneficiary Nokwanda Mbono Mabuya standing at the site of her soon-to-
be home. 
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The completed home of Nolizwe Ntibane handed over just five days later. 


